
 

 

                                                                    Meriden PTA news  

Welcome back after half term! 

Great news! The PTA has received a cheque for £250 from De-Mulder 

Enterprises as a donation towards our Christmas Fayre so a big thank 

you to them. 

 We've a number of events coming up so dates for your diaries are... 

 Quiz night 10th November 7.30pm in the school hall. Tickets are 

£6 per person which includes a hot pork roast with stuffing and 

apple sauce and a vegetarian option of vegetable samosas. 

Register your team before 8th November at the school office. 4-6 

people per team. If you’re a smaller team please chat to us and we 

can pair you up. Contact us on  meridenpta@hotmail.co.uk 

 Jolly Jars competition – Friday 18th November. Simply decorate 

and fill an empty jam jar and you could win a prize!  

 Dress down day and bring a bottle 24th November.  Bring anything 

that comes in a bottle whether it's shampoo or champagne!  Then 

come and win something fantastic on our bottle tombola at the 

Christmas Fayre. 

 And last but by no means least, the Christmas fayre – Friday 2nd 

December. Father Christmas's grotto, stalls, tombola, raffles, wine, 

cakes, crafts and more!  Adults £1, kids go free!  

Thank you for your on-going support with these events. We know it's 

a busy time but raising money helps the school buy extra resources 

and equipment such as the trim trail, ipads and mathletics. As always 

just join in where you can.  



 

                                 


